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 28th November 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that a fieldwork trip to Brick Lane, London has been arranged for 15th December 
2023. This is a compulsory requirement of the fieldwork section of the Geography A level. This will cover the 
‘Changing Places’ element of the curriculum as well as providing valuable fieldwork skills to support the NEA.  
 
Students will be expected to make their own way to London, and we will meet inside London Liverpool Street 
Station, outside the WHSmiths Shop, at 9.30am. They will then be registered and supervised by the Geography 
department staff. They are expected to wear full uniform, however, please encourage your son/daughter to 
wear sensible shoes and dress for the cold and potentially wet weather. They should come equipped with a 
pen and a notepad.  
 
Your son/daughter will be dismissed from London Liverpool Street station at 2.30pm and they will then be 
expected to make their own way home from London.  
 
While working, there will be times when they will be remotely supervised by staff and it is expected that they 
maintain high standards of behaviour, even when staff are not present. There will be a small amount of free 
time during which students will be required to make their own lunch arrangements. They will be issued with a 
school mobile phone number to maintain contact if there are any problems.  
 
The cost of the trip is £25, which covers the staffing and tour guide cost for the day. In order for your child to 
attend this visit you must complete the school’s offsite visit form. This is available via the hyperlink below. 
Please ensure that this is completed and £25 paid by Friday 8th December 2023.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/pqbEbxzBWg 
 
If you have any queries regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at chi@shsb.org.uk or 
mcw@shsb.org.uk for any queries regarding payment and WisePay.  
 
I would like to congratulate your child for their continued effort and enthusiasm in their A Level Geography 
course.  
 
Finally, please review the school’s code of conduct for offsite visits below: 
https://www.shsb.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1070 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mr C Ingoldby 
Head of Geography 
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